
Dear House Municipal Government and Housing Committee Members 
 
As a local resident for over 25 years of the pristine Seapowet Cove and Wildlife area I urge this Bill 
H7060 be passed to save and protect the natural habitat and public use of Seapowet Marsh and the 
Sakonnet River.  People from RI,Ma,family friends and neighbors all enjoy fishing,swiming,kayaking 
there. 
It is extremely important to protect the few remaining accessible  areas left in RI. 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
 
Kathleen Metcalf  
123 Stone Church Rd 
Tiverton  
 


